Dear Spring Valley Residents,

Strategic plans are a vital part of strong organizations. These plans provide all stakeholders with a voice. They then give the school district a vision about where the community and employees want to see the district over the next five years. The goals that are established become areas of focus. Ultimately, the results of the plan are measured and shared out with all stakeholders in a timely manner.

The School Board of Spring Valley along with school administration have partnered with Dr. Bruce Miles of Big River Group to facilitate a strategic planning process. This began in September 2021 and includes the following: community surveys; employee surveys; employee listening sessions (October 11, 2021); community listening session (October 13, 2021 from 6:00-8:00pm at the middle/high school commons); planning meeting between Big River Group, the school board, and administration; plan development and dissemination; plan implementation; reporting on plan progress; and plan adjustments based on feedback.

Thank you to everyone who chooses to become part of this important process!

John Groh SDSV Superintendent grohj@springvalley.k12.wi.us (715) 778-5551